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1) Which choice best
represents the height of a
mountain?

A. 2 inches

B. 2 yards

C. 2 feet

D. 2 miles

2) Which choice best
represents the length of a
skate board?

A. 30 miles

B. 30 yards

C. 30 feet

D. 30 inches

3) Which choice best
represents the height an
airplane flies?

A. 6 inches

B. 6 feet

C. 6 yards

D. 6 miles

4) Which choice best
represents the height of a
box of cereal?

A. 1 foot

B. 1 mile

C. 1 yard

D. 1 inch

5) Which choice best
represents the height of a
door?

A. 7 feet

B. 7 miles

C. 7 inches

D. 7 yards

6) Which choice best
represents the height of a
sheet of paper?

A. 11 feet

B. 11 yards

C. 11 miles

D. 11 inches

7) Which choice best
represents the length of a
dvd?

A. 4 feet

B. 4 miles

C. 4 yards

D. 4 inches

8) Which choice best
represents the length of a
football field?

A. 120 feet

B. 120 inches

C. 120 miles

D. 120 yards

9) Which choice best
represents the height of a
new pencil?

A. 7 yards

B. 7 inches

C. 7 feet

D. 7 miles

10) Which choice best
represents the height of a
bottle of soda?

A. 6 feet

B. 6 inches

C. 6 yards

D. 6 miles

11) Which choice best
represents the length of a
pen?

A. 5 miles

B. 5 yards

C. 5 inches

D. 5 feet

12) Which choice best
represents the height of a
dog?

A. 2 yards

B. 2 inches

C. 2 miles

D. 2 feet

13) Which choice best
represents the width of an
envelope?

A. 7 feet

B. 7 miles

C. 7 yards

D. 7 inches

14) Which choice best
represents the length of a
hammer?

A. 16 feet

B. 16 yards

C. 16 miles

D. 16 inches

15) Which choice best
represents the height of a
shovel?

A. 4 miles

B. 4 feet

C. 4 yards

D. 4 inches

1. D

2. D

3. D

4. A

5. A

6. D

7. D

8. D

9. B

10. B

11. C

12. D

13. D

14. D

15. B

     

Determine which choice best answers each question.
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